
     The Lord’s Day ~ Nov 6, 2011 
  9:15 am  The Lord’s Supper 

  Nursery: Irene Younker, Treena Clemet 

      Kirk Brown 

10:30 am Tea & Fellowship 

11:00 am          Family Bible Hour 

Speaker:  Grant Canfield 

  Nursery:  Andrea Frew, Amy Craswell 

        1’s & 2’s: Carla Clark, Jessica MacLean  

6:30 pm           Speaker: Grant Canfield/Scott Brown 

  Nursery:  Dianne MacLeod, Kirk Brown 

                                  This Week:  Nov 07-13 

Tuesday 9:00 am Ladies Prayer Meeting  

  10:00 am Ladies Bible Study 

  6:25 pm AWANA 

Wednesday 7:00 pm Prayer & Bible Study 

    Nursery: Shelley Canfield 

Friday  7:00 pm Youth Group 

Sunday  9:15 am The Lord’s Supper 
          Nursery:  Kim Donnelly, Andrea Frew 

       Matt Craswell    

11:00 am  Family Bible Hour 

  Speaker:  Josh Poole 

  Nursery:  Blayre Caplan, Carolyn MacFadyen 

  1’s&2’s:  Kelly Clark, Bev Bondt 

6:30 pm           Speaker:  Peter Mayo 

                        Nursery:  Shelley Canfield, Scott Brown 

Cleaning Schedule   
Nov 06-12 :  Dwight & Heather Houston, Josh & Nichole MacLean 

Nov 13-19 :  Allan & Krista Johnston, Waume & Linda Shaw 

Nov 20-26 :  Lyle & Carolyn Bigney, Don & Carolyn MacFadyen 

Chairman’s Schedule 

Nov 06  AM: Henk Bondt  PM: Fenno DeVries 

Nov 13   AM: Norman Machon  PM: Matt Craswell 

Nov 20  AM: Dave Boisvert  PM: Don Crozier 
Door Watch 
Nov 06  AM: Myles Younker  PM: Don Crozier 
Nov 13  AM: Franklin MacDonald PM: Trent Good 
Nov 20  AM: Norman Machon  PM: Ross Lewis 
 

For Chapel news and info check us out at www.charlottetownbiblechapel.org 

Messages are now available on our web site.  You can enjoy listening to them 

again, download and save them, or share with family and friends! 
 



   Prayer   
Emergency Prayer Chain:  Kathy Larsen, Peggy MacDonald, Gloria MacDougall 

Those Who Are Sick:       Elaine Baglole, Bert Kelly, Pearl McLellan, Eva Ellis,  
Our Assembly:         The Elders       Sunday School        Youth Group     AWANA 

           Maritime & Commended Workers 

Bob & Marg MacGregor         Cliff & Norlene Campbell    Marj Robbins 

Gerald & Denise St. Laurent    Dave & Anne Spearing   Robbie & Jackie MacGregor            

Harold & Barb MacDougall    Noel  & Dwana Bondt       Mark & Kim DeJager   

          MISSIONS CORNER 

Marjorie Beckwith Luke & Lois DeJager               Garry & Claudette Weeks 

Pearl Winterburn Marie MacDougall                     Jesse Tremblay   

Rocky & Liz Niclasen      Mike & Rachel Maletich            John & Dorothy McKim     

        Keep in Your Thoughts and Prayers  

Maritime Assemblies  Camp Ministry  Margaret Small 

Shawn & Hayley Cuthill Family Bible Hour  Pearl McLellan  

Sam Bears      Bert Kelly    Betty MacDonald      Sadie Wagner    
 

Congratulations to Bill & Maria Mooney on the birth of their second son.  Jospeh Patrick 

was born October 31, he is a brother to David.  Proud grandparents are Klazina & Johan 

VandenBerg and Kaye & Lorne Mooney. 

 

Ministry Opportunity 

This opportunity would be best shared by two, a couple or two people.  It would be  

advantageous to have means of transportation.  Work involved is to visit the recovering  

sick, to bring a gift from the Assembly, with a word of encouragement.  A list of guidelines 

is available for the interested parties. Contact person Joy Crozier at 892-5047. 

 

Chapel Directory Update – Canada Post has been changing some rural mailing 
addresses and postal codes.  A sheet has been provided in the foyer to give 
a last opportunity to make changes to the directory before it is printed. 
 
The Youth Group will be heading to “RUN”, the Dartmouth Youth Retreat, 

November 18-20.  The retreat is free of charge, but travelling costs will be $30. 

If you are planning to attend, please contact Paula Younker or Treena Clement 

Before Friday, November 11. 

 
It’s time, once again, to draft up a new Chapel Cleaning Schedule.  The Lord has richly blessed us by  
providing this wonderful building to gather for worship and fellowship, and it is a privilege to keep it  
clean and tidy as a service onto Him.  By every able body volunteering just a couple of hours each 
year, we are able to fund missionaries and other worthy church activities rather than spending money  
to hire a cleaner.  We thank those who volunteer their time and ask if you are not already on that list  
that you prayerfully consider adding your name to the Cleaning ‘Privilege’ Schedule.  A sign-up sheet  
is posted on the bulletin board in the Awana office.  If you have any questions or concerns please  
Kent or Kim Brown. 
 
“Sow for yourselves righteousness; reap in mercy; break up your fallow ground, for it is time to seek 
the Lord, till He comes and rains righteousness on you.”   Hosea 10:12 
 


